Fayette Women'’s Golf Association — Board Meeting — 3/21/17

The meeting was called to order at 9:30 by President Greer Klesk. The following were in attendance:
Lynn McCoy-Simandie, Greer Klesk, Mary Anne Ambroziak, Carol Von Dielingen, Olive Gallagher,
Suzanne Adams, Sonya Renfo and Sharon Navis. Suzanne took minutes and Sharon typed the minutes.

Sonya Renfo has replace Lydna Campbell as one of the board directors for a one year term. She can be
re-elected next term under President Lynn McCoy-Simandle and her nominating committees.

Third: A list of names was created to help Sandi at the table on the morning of play. If your name is on
the list and you cannot help Sandi on that day you will need to find a substitute from either the board or
committee.

Fourth: We discussed in the October 28, 2016 meeting about mixing up the ABCD players every three
weeks, along with the walkers. We are still moving forward with this.

Fifth: Treasurer’s Report — Roz not at meeting so the report will be presented at Spring Meeting.
Sixth: Roz has been collecting all the 2017 Tournament Names and Dates and is now on website.

Seventh: Jackie Kirby is our new sunshine chair. We will make the announcement at the Spring
Meeting. Greer has bought boxes of cards for Jackie to send out to our league members who passed
away, sick and if someone on the league needs a friendly note. The league treasury will pay for stamps.

Eight: After some discussion we decided to send an email to everyone on the 2016 Roster as a reminder
of the April 11 Spring Meeting. The meeting is also posted on our website . In doing this we are hoping
to get more members to come to the Spring Meeting. We will also be posting this information on the
bulletin board in locker room.

Ninth: We discussed the confusion about when our GHIN is activated. It is Deactivated in November
and Reactivated when a member pays their dues. Need to pay before the 15 or 30" if you need your
GHIN # early. Send check to Roz if needed early.

Tenth: Discussed Corey’s emails about the golf lessons and how he has started to have package deals.
He has also sent out emails regarding Ladies Golf Association that you can choose either Thursday or

Friday each week. We need to support Corey as he is very supportive of our league.

Also the 9 hole league’s website is LWGA-lex.com



